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05.03.2023   PUBLIC HEARING AND REGULAR IN PERSON MEETING 
 
Attendance:  Jon Storms, Charles Florence, Robert Sligar, Bill Dutton, Robert Fetterly, Yolanda Skvorak 
and Lori Borland, Secretary, Excused:  Kathleen Latremore 
 
Others Present:  Stephen Gracey, Surveyor 
 
Chairman Storms called the Public Hearing to order at 5:00 p.m. to hear the public’s comments, if any, 
on the Hoffman subdivision on Wrape Road.  No one appeared, and the Public Hearing was closed at 
5:01  p.m. 
 
Chairman Storms opened the regular meeting at 5:01 p.m.  
 
Minutes:  Approval of the minutes from the March 1, 2023 and April 5, 2023.  Motion was made by Mr. 
Sligard, seconded by Mr. Fetterly to approve the minutes of the two previous meetings.  Motion passed 
unanimously, carried. 
 
Correspondence:  None 
 
Village of Carthage Business:  None 
 
Village of Deferiet Business:  None 
 
Town of Wilna Business:   
The Hoffman subdivision on Wrape Road was addressed, and a motion was made by Mr. Dutton, 
seconded by Mrs. Skvorak to approve the same as presented.  Motion passed unanimously, carried, and 
the paperwork was signed by Chairman Storms. 
 
An updated report from the Community Development Director was provided to the Board previously for 
their review.   
Signatures were gathered on the vouchers for the Town of Wilna in order to pay the Board for the first 
portion of the 2023 year. 
 
Motion was made by Mr. Sligar, seconded by Mr. Florence, to set a Public Hearing for June 7, 2023 at 
5:00 p.m. to address a minor subdivision on Milady Road for O’Shaughnessy.  Motion passed 
unanimously, carried.  Ms. Borland will see to the public notice in the paper. 



 
 
Other Business:  None 
 
Next Meeting:  June 7, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. for O’Shaughnessy Public Hearing, etc. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board, a motion was made by Mr. Sligar, seconded 
by Mr. Dutton to adjourn.  The meeting was adjourned at 5:09 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Lori Borland, Secretary 


